
I am supporting SB 1583 that will prevent discrimination when selecting textbooks, instructional 
materials, program materials or library books in public schools and hope that you will vote to support 
the bill when it comes up for a vote (in committee/on the floor). 

Please pass SB 1583 with the proposed amendment from the Oregon Library Association.  

 

Thank You, 

 

Norman Klusman 

Library Clerk 

Waldport Public Library 

 


